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April 4th, 2022 

 

Supervisor Joe Baca Jr. Announces 2022’s Recognized 
HealthCare Workers in Honor of HealthCare Workers Week 

San Bernardino, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe 
Baca, Jr. is happy to announce the 2022 HealthCare Workers Week recipients 
who were recognized for all their efforts in our healthcare community. The 
HealthCare workers selected work right here in our Fifth District and have 
dedicated years of experience and efforts to heal, protect, and save the lives of 
many individuals who live in our neighborhood and beyond. The HealthCare 
workers who have been chosen to be the recipients of the 2022 HealthCare 
Workers Week Recognition are:  

• Doctor Mehar Gill, M.D.: Psychiatrists at the Department of Behavioral 
Health at Arrowhead Regional Medical Center. 

• Michelle David, RN: Correctional Nurse, II at West Valley Detention 
Center. 

• Doctor Amir Rahnemai Azar, M.D.: Oncology Surgeon at Arrowhead 
Regional Medical Center. 

• SEUI2015 San Bernardino Group- Homecare/ Nursing Home Care 
Providers- Region 2: The Inland Empire. 

• Stephanie Ary MSN, RN, CDCES: Interim Diabetes Instructor at the 
Department of Public Health 

• Christopher De Las Alas: Hospital Security Officer I, at Arrowhead 
Regional Medical Center.  

“Those that were chosen as this year’s recipients are just a small handful of 
healthcare workers who have saved and cared for the lives of thousands of 
individuals around us. We honor these healthcare workers today and every day. 
Thank you for putting your patients first and for positively changing the lives of 
those around you for the better.” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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